
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Bryn Chambers <bryn.chambers@gmail.com> 
> Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 12:38 PM 
> To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 <Ward3@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
> Subject: SAFE Ordinance 
> 
> Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
> 
> 
> Please do not repeal the SAFE Ordinance. As a resident of Ward 3 I think that it is important to make 
sure that renters in our area are protected and that rental housing in our ward doesn’t become a place 
that only caters to the wealthier parts of the city’s population. By eliminating things like requiring more 
than one months rent as deposit or being able to disqualify renters based on foreclosures that 
happened year ago is unfair to those that have already been disadvantaged by practices such as 
predatory lending during the foreclosure crisis. 
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